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R 301139ITEM

NO. ACTIONS O 19454

Motion

/

Second
VOTE

337a Adopted                                            (R-2006-267)


Rancho Encantanda/Stoneridge Estates


Maintenance Assessment District Formation;


Authorize Assessment District Fund


R 301139 7/1 Unanimous; 4-np; 28-vacant


337b Adopted                                            (R-2006-268)


Rancho Encantanda/Stoneridge Estates


Maintenance Assessment District Formation;


Approve Fiscal Year 2007 Budget


R 301140 7/1 Unanimous; 4-np; 28-vacant


337c Adopted                                            (R-2006-269)


Rancho Encantanda/Stoneridge Estates


Maintenance Assessment District Formation;


Consider Protests, Confirming Assessments


R 301141 7/1 Unanimous; 4-np; 28-vacant


341a Adopted                                            (R-2006-437)


Proposed Development Agreement with East


Village Square and Basic Concept/Schematic


Drawings-East Village Redevelopment District;


Approve Sale of Property


R 301142 7/3 Unanimous; 4-np; 28-vacant


341b Adopted                                            (R-2006-485)


Proposed Development Agreement with East


Village Square and Basic Concept/Schematic


Drawings-East Village Redevelopment District;


Make Findings Re Master Environmental Impact


Report

R 301143 7/3 Unanimous; 4-np; 28-vacant


S501 Introduced and Adopted     (O-2006-72 Cor. Copy)


Addition of Unclassified Positions in the Office


of Independent Budget Analyst (IBA) Transfer of


Rules Committee Consultant and Funding from


Mayor’s Budget and Council Administration


O 19454 1/3 Unanimous; 4-np; 28-vacant


QUIT Q

*COMMENTS


Council Comment:

CC-1:  Council Member Frye acknowledged the First Anniversary of City Attorney Michael Aguirre’s election


             and expressed appreciation for his hard work and patience.


CC-2:  Deputy Mayor Atkins wished to acknowledge Nancy Rodriguez who has retired as the Executive Director


             of the Centro Cultural De La Raza in Balboa Park, and also thanked Miss Rodriguez for her hard work


             in connection with the Balboa Park Committee and the Balboa Park Cultural Partnership.  Miss Atkins


             stated that Miss Rodriguez has been a driving force behind a number of capital improvements in the City


             of San Diego.


CC-3:  Council Member Peters also wished to convey his congratulations to City Attorney Michael Aguirre for


             for serving a year in office since his election.  Mr. Peters also acknowledged the quick response from the


             new City Manager’s Office.


Non-Docket:

None

The meeting was adjourned by Mayor Sanders at 2:52 p.m.



